
Sandyford Business Park Cycle Facilities 
Improvement Scheme

Further to the Mobility Policies outlined in the Council’s County 
Development Plan 2010-2016 and detailed in the Sandyford Urban 
Framework Plan 2011 – 2016, the Traffic Section proposes to 
undertake the above Scheme in order to improve Cycle and in 
Sandyford Business Park.

The Scheme will consist of the construction of off-road cycle tracks /
lanes on both sides of Blackthorn Road which will connect into the 
new cycle tracks on Blackthorn Avenue.

The Scheme will commence after the June Bank Holiday and will 
take approximately ten weeks.

Carol Kavanagh will be the supervising Resident Engineer on behalf 
of the Council.

Any on road works will take place during off-peak hours during the 
period 10.00 a.m. and 16.00 p.m.


